
[IMPORTANT] Cancellation Announcement of Tokyo Marathon Friendship Run 2020 

 

Dear participant, 

 

Thank you for your entry to Tokyo Marathon Friendship Run 2020 

 

Tokyo Marathon Foundation have been preparing for the Tokyo Marathon 2020 (Sunday, March 1) while 

implementing preventive safety measures, however, now that case of COVID-19 has been confirmed within 

Tokyo, we cannot continue to launch the event within the scale we originally anticipated and we regret to 

inform you the following: 

 

The Tokyo Marathon 2020 will be held only for the marathon elites and the wheelchair elites. 

Herewith, we also announced the cancellation of the other related events including Tokyo Marathon Friendship 

Run 2020. 

 

For registered runners of Tokyo Marathon Friendship Run 2020, please carefully read the following 

information and we sincerely request for your understanding. 

 

1.  Available Option 

・Abiding to the Entry Regulation, the entry fee for the Tokyo Marathon Friendship Run 2020 will not be 

refunded. 

 

2.  Delivery of Tokyo Marathon Friendship Run 2020 Provisions 

   ・ The following items that were intended for our runners will be delivered following April,2020. 

-Bib, Tokyo Marathon Friendship Run 2020 Japanese Hand Towel 

 

3.  Other 

    Please be aware that depending on further situations, the conditions may change. 

 

For inquiries other than the above, please do not hesitate to contact the entry desk below. 

 Tokyo Marathon Friendship Run 2020 Entry Desk 

E-mail: fsr2020_int@or.knt.co.jp 

 Tel: +81-3-6891-9320 

 Office Hours: 10:00 ~ 17:00 (Except Sat, Sun, National Holidays)  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cancellation Announcement of Tokyo Marathon 2020 Packet Pick-up, Tokyo Marathon 2020 EXPO and other 

related events 

https://www.marathon.tokyo/en/news/detail/news_001577.html 

 

Tokyo Marathon 2020 Official Website 

http://www.marathon.tokyo/en/ 
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